Swiftwater Intermediate School
208 Campus Drive
PO Box 200
Swiftwater, PA 18370-0200

Principal Assistant Principal
Mrs. Kristine Kunsman Mr. Daniel Higgins

January 7, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We would like to enlist your help in ensuring our schools remain safe now that our students
have returned to school after the Winter Break. Airsoft guns, plastic knives, toy guns, pocket
knives and other look alike items that may be popular gifts for children and teens are prohibited
in our schools and on our buses at all times.

For some children and teens, the desire to bring such prohibited items to school to show their
friends is hard to resist. Therefore, we ask that you be extremely vigilant and check your child's
possessions each morning to ensure no prohibited item is brought to school.

It is important that you discuss this topic with your child to remind him/her of the potential
dangers and serious consequences of bringing a prohibited item to school. Also, please remind
your child of the importance of telling a staff member if another student has brought a prohibited
item to school.

The Student Handbooks are available on the PMSD website, under the
“For Parents/Resources” section and tab if you want to review with your child the items that are
prohibited in school and on the bus.

Thank you for your continued support and if you should have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,
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ristine M. Kunsman
rincipal
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Daniel Higgins
Asst. Principal
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